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Part of the Heath Family (NW) – Together in the business of learning 

 

Christmas Lunch 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 7th December, we shall be having our school Christmas Lunch the cost of this is 
£2.50 payable via our School Money App as normal. Children in Reception, Year 1 Year 2 and those 
in receipt of free school meal do not pay. 
 
This is a few weeks away but we need to know in advance how many children will be having a 
Christmas Lunch for the food order to be put through. Would you therefore please complete the 
form below and return to school by Friday 25th November.       
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mrs Hudson 
 
Vice Principal/SENDCo 

Christmas Lunch 
 
Name(s)………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class:……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Christmas Lunch:………………………………………………… 
 
Packed Lunch:…………………………………………………….. 
 


